

Greetings,

On August 15, 16, 17 & 18 the Teme-Augama Anishnabai Chief and Council are hosting a youth retreat for all Temagami First Nation and Teme-Augama Anishnabai youth. We will be inviting youth from surrounding reserves to join us for a concert the Saturday evening of that weekend. We have decided to have this event in Temagami located at the Temagami Arena. I have booked the Arena for this weekend and it is available. The Teme-Augama Anishnabai Chief and Council are asking if the Temagami Mayor and Council members can waive the cost of the arena rental or provide us with a discounted price for this weekend. This event is a drug and alcohol-free event and all youth will always be supervised. The purpose of this retreat is to get the youth familiar with the Teme-Augama Anishnabai, to start up a Teme-Augama Anishnabai Youth Council, to get the youth more familiar with N'Daki Menan and To give the youth a spiritual experience. We please ask for your support for this weekend for fun with our youth.

Thank you

Teme-Augama Anishnabai Executive Assistant Natasha Fortin